
 
Ministero dellMinistero dellMinistero dellMinistero dell’’’’IstruzioneIstruzioneIstruzioneIstruzione, dell’Università e della Ricerca, dell’Università e della Ricerca, dell’Università e della Ricerca, dell’Università e della Ricerca    
Dipartimento per la Programmazione e la gestione delle risorse umane, finanziarie e strumentali 

Direzione Generale per gli Affari Internazionali   
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
Prot. 0009240                                                                                                Rome 28/07/2011 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
 
the Italian Minister of Education, University and Research intends to submit a proposal for 
the ‘Call EAC/01/2011 - European Policy Network on the education of children and young 
people with a migrant background’, and to develop and coordinate the project in case of an 
acceptance by the European Commission. 
 
We would like to create a solid and motivated network of Ministries of education, public 
bodies, research centres and universities, foundations and associations and, for this reason, 
we are kindly asking for your cooperation in above mentioned call both as a partner and/or 
as the best institution capable of suggesting us the most suitable institutions in your country. 
  
The first year activity will be focused on: 

� establishing the roles and responsibilities of the network,  
� identifying a number of national priority policies which can profit by the established 

European policy co-operation,  
� producing tools for the try out and dissemination phase 

 
Here attached you will find an abstract of the Call EAC/01/2011, besides we inform you that 
all the relevant documents can be found at the following address: 
http://ec.europa.eu/education/calls/doc2976_en.htm 
 
We thank you in advance for your feedback, and we would grateful if you can reply to this 
letter by mail within August 22/08/2011 to be able to manage all the activities and actions 
connected with the presentation of the final proposal  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Signed Marcello Limina 
Director General 

Contact  
 
Prof.ssa Claudia Saccone 
claudia.saccone1@istruzione.it 
Prof.ssa Maria Grazia Biggiero  
mg.biggiero@icsproject.it 
 
 
 


